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ASaiSTAHT CHIEF OF STAFF FOR INSTALLATION MANAGEMENT
STRATFORD ARMY ENGINE PUNT

BM MAIN STREET
STRATFORD, CONNECTICUT 06616-7S74

DAIM-BD-N-ST 28 May 2008

Mf. Gary Rose
Bureau of Air Management
Department of Environmeatal Protection
79 Elm Street

Hartford, CT 06106-5127

Rc; Application for Registration Revision (Boiler #2, Reg. No 017801 ] 5) and
Permit Revision (Boiler #3, Permit No, 0178-019-0001-05)
US Army Stratford Army Engine Plant (USASAEP)
550 Main Street, Stratford, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Rose:

As 8 follow-up to our meeting with Mr. Seaag Phouthakoua and Mr. Jaitneson Sinclair on M$y
IS, 2008, we are submitting this application to request a revision to an mcisting registration and a
permit for two boilers operated at our facility referenced above. This application is being
submitted under the provision of Section 22a-174-2a(iX2)(G) and 22a-l 74-3a(a)(2XAXiii) of
RCSA. Specifically, we are requesting that the registration and permit be revised h) remove the
option to bum oil on these boilers.

Please note that we had initially submitted a letter to Mr. Jaimeson Sinclair on August 22,2006
requesting th(»e changes. He advised us on May 15,2008 that the request must be Bubmitted to
you along with fee pertinent application forms and the application fees. As advised, we are
submitting fee following documents as part of this application:

gQilw f 2 fRggistratioa revig ion)
•  It is our understanding that a request to revise a Registration certificate does not require

any specific fotms and is also not subject to any application or permit fee. Accordingly,
no supporting documents are being submitted relative to this request.

Boiler #3 (Permit revision!

•  Permit Application Transmittal Form;
•  Permit Application Forni; and,
• An initial application fee of $375 as stipulated in Section 22a-174-26(b)(3) of RCSA.

AlnM en Recycled Peer
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Mr, Gary Rose
Bureau of Air Management, DEP
Request fljt Registration and Permit Revision
2$ May 1008

Please note that the oU plumbing along with the associated equipment for oil intake has already
been disconnected from these boilers. These boilers are currently being and will continue to be
operated only on natural gas.

Please let us know if you need any additional information to process this request, If you have
any questions please contact me at 203-385-6600 or at peter. w.S2ymansld{^8.B«ny.mil.

Sincerely^

Peter W, Szyman^
Installation Manager




